
Dear Cornflowers and Parents 

 

I hope you are all well and managing to keep busy and smiling. Thank you for the 

messages and good wishes. It looks like there might just be some light at the 

end of the tunnel and hopefully I will be seeing you all again before too long.  

This week has seen a change in our weather as air from the Arctic came in from 

the north. I thought that would make a good excuse to find out more about the 

factors that influence our weather… we Brits are famous for being obsessed 

with the weather… why do you think that might be? 

I have set some more activities for you all on the Purple Mash site. If you have 

forgotten your password, email me to let me know and I can send it to you.  

I have also set another vocabulary exercise which I would like you to do in your 

homework book (if you have it – I know some of you don’t, if not you can use 

paper or computer.) 

There is also another set of maths challenges. 

Our next topic is called ‘Time Traveller’ and the book we will use is ‘Tom’s 

Midnight Garden’. When we are back in school I plan to finish off our Fairground 

topic with some practical activities, but I would like you to make a start on the 

book and I have set a little bit of work to start us off. If you want to have a 

look at the complete planning for the topic, you can find it on the link to the 

cornerstones website on the school website. I will keep adding to the activities 

so that we can pick up the topic as best we can, but please try hard to read the 

text extract I have attached and I hope you enjoy it.   

Please email me if you have any queries – or just want to say hello, or if you have 

any work to share with me. 

And remember what Confucius said: 

“It doesn’t matter how slowly you go as long as you don’t stop.” 

Keep well 

Mr D 

 


